
December 17» 1957

Dr. Minoru Nomura 
152 Pinuta Setagada 
Tokyo, Japan 

Dear Dr. Nomura:

Erica Anderson - who is a close friend of mine - 
has told me about you and the work you are doing 
on her book on Albert Schweitzer.

She suggested that I get in touch with you and
you a copy of my book Mother and Child .
by the Dorr Foundation, the book has been ?ijtHbuted
around the world through the United States Information
Agency and other international organisations as a
message of friendship to mothers in foreign lands.

Erica felt that the book - if translated into your 
language - would find warm appreciation by your 
people. It is therefore I dare to send you a copy 
of my book under separate cover and I would be 
grateful for your opinion after you have seen it.

I should also like to know, should you agree with 
Erica on its possible distribution in your country, 
whether you would be willing to undertake the trans­
lation of the book.

1 shall look forward to hearing from you.

Believe me. Sincerely,


